
 

 
 
 

27th September 2020 
Dear Parents/Carers. 

Remote Learning Information 

Where can I access Remote Learning? 

The portal for Remote Learning can be found on the school website under Pupils > Class pages. 

Select the year group and scroll down where you will find a ‘Remote Learning’ section. 

Remote Learning will be used in the event of isolation. If a pupil or a year group have been 

instructed to isolate at home for an extended period of time as a result of the coronavirus situation 

they are able to access Remote Learning.  

We have designed Remote Learning to be closely aligned to in school provision with access to 

resources that provide both teaching as well as learning for your child. A Remote Learning Overview 

for the week will be posted with hyperlinked materials. No printing is required; all activities can be 

completed on paper. Some activities will be highlighted in green. Please take a picture of these and 

send them to your child’s teacher on class dojo.  

How do I communicate with my child’s class teacher? 

Please use class dojo to communicate with your child’s teacher. If you haven’t set this up, you will 

need to do so. We will send out invitations to parents/carers who are not yet connected. Please 

contact the school office if there are any difficulties with this. You can use class dojo to upload your 

child’s work. This will enable staff to support and review your child’s progress and give feedback 

where necessary and appropriate in a manageable way. No work is to be brought to school on 

paper.  

What to do if you don’t have access to a smart phone, tablet, PC/laptop. 

A smartphone should be enough to access the Remote Learning materials. If you do not have any 

digital means, you’ll need to arrange for someone who is not isolating to collect paper copies of the 

materials via the school office at the beginning of each week of isolation. This option should only be 

used if there are no digital means available. Please note – nobody should enter the school site if they 

are displaying any symptoms of COVID 19, awaiting a test or test result.  

If you experience any difficulties with the Remote Learning activities, please contact your child’s 

class teacher on class dojo or call the school office. The teacher will return your call as soon as they 

are reasonably able to do so when they are not teaching. Then they will be able to advise on 

teaching/learning and support with any issues your child may be having.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

Yours sincerely 

R Harrison  

Principal 

 



 

 


